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Leslie Barns Project Status Update 

Date: July 29, 2015 

To: TTC Board 

From: Chief Executive Officer 

Reason for 
Confidential 
Information: 

Solicitor-Client Privilege 
 

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the presentation provided under the confidential attachment; 

2.  Authorize that the information provided in the confidential Project Status Update 
remains confidential in its entirety, as it contains information that is subject to 
solicitor-client privilege.  

Contact 

Susan Reed Tanaka 
Acting Chief Capital Officer 
T: 416-393-6530 
E-mail: susan.reedtanaka@ttc.ca 
03055-305-10 
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